
September 29th, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern Within USD 434, 
 
Please accept this as my letter of resignation for my position as a 7th and 8th Grade 
Social Studies Teacher, effective at the conclusion of the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
I want to thank USD 434 for giving me the opportunity to work for the district. 
Although I have only been with the district for this school year, I have enjoyed all of 
the staff, my students, and their families that I have gotten to know.  I would love to 
continue teaching at Santa Fe Trail, but I feel as though my teaching strengths could 
be better used in a district that is not utilizing Summit Learning as their curriculum 
platform.  My main goal as an educator is to do what is best for my students, and I 
do not feel as though I am living up to that goal having Summit in my classroom.  
 
Once again, thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the Santa Fe Trail family, 
even if only for a short time.  Please let me know what I can do to make this 
transition as smooth as possible. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Alicia Hansen 


